



Ecclesfield Primary School

High Street **Ecclesfield** SHEFFIELD S35 9UD

Tel: 0114 2467396 Fax: 0114 2570854

E-mail: enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk Executive Head J. Eagleton BSc Hons PGCE NPQH

14th July 2025

Y6 PG Film Afternoon

Dear Parents and Carers.

The Y6 children have worked incredibly hard this year, and as an end of year reward, each class would like to watch a film on Thursday 17th July 2025.

We have used some of our Y6 fundraising money to purchase lots and lots of individual snacks and drinks for the children during the film, so there is no need to send any from home.

The films that have been chosen are:-

- Y6L The Super Mario Bros Movie
- Y6KN Wreck it Ralph

Because these films are PG rating, we require your permission to show this to your child in school. Please indicate your permission preference on the £0.00 ParentPay offer entitled 'Y6 Film Afternoon' by 11.59pm on Wednesday 16th July.

If you do not wish your child to watch the film, please indicate this on ParentPay, and we can arrange an alternative activity for them during this time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask!

Thank you,

The Y6 Team











